
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share our new cafeteria food selection options for the upcoming semester. 

Your child's health and nutrition are our top priority, and we want to ensure they have access to a 

variety of delicious and healthy meals. 

Food Options Available: 

• Fresh Salads with a variety of dressings 

• Whole Grain Sandwiches 

• Vegetarian and Vegan Choices 

• Daily Hot Entrees 

• Fruit and Yogurt Parfaits 

• Healthy Snacks and Desserts 

Please take a moment to review this menu and discuss it with your child. We encourage families 

to provide feedback about our offerings. 

Your Feedback Matters! 

If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out to us at 

foodservices@school.com. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The Cafeteria Team 
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